
REPORT ON FACULTY  ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 

COLLEGE OF NURSING, AIIMS, BBSR 

Faculty orientation programme was organized on 20/2/2018    at 10.30 am in 

Mini auditorium, College of Nursing, AIIMS, Bhubaneswar to provide new 

faculty at all levels to gain familiarity with the overview of  institution, interact 

with the Director  and other administrative personnel . 

  

 

 

This event was graced by Dr Gitanjali Batmanabane, Director, AIIMS, BBSR, 

Dr Vikash Bhatia, Dean, AIIMS, Dr J.Pillai, Additional Medical Superintendent 

and other Adminstrative officials . 

 The welcome address was delivered by Dr Asha P Shetty, Professor cum 

Principal, CON, AIIMS, Bhubaneswar. The programme was inaugurated by 



lighting the lamp by the dignitaries. The newly joined faculty members gave a 

brief self introduction.  

Dr Vikash Bhatia, Dean, AIIMS expressed his happiness on recruitment of 

desired strength of faculty for running the nursing programme in its full 

potential. He welcomed the faculties and urged all to take AIIMS College of 

nursing to new heights. 

Dr J Pillai, Additional Medical Superintendent briefed about importance of 

nursing leadership in promoting quality patient care by taking up dual roles by 

the faculty. He also recommended planning for induction training programme 

for the novice staff nurses who will be recruited in near future. 

Dr Gitanjali Batmanabane, Director, AIIMS, BBSR expressed her warm wishes 

to all the newcomers and advised to inculcate empathy in patient care among 

students. She reiterated the need to integrate theory and practice for preparing 

competent nurses in the future. Training the nurses with a multi disciplinary 

approach was advocated for better health care services. 

Vote of thanks was delivered by Mr Nanda Kumar Paniyadi, Assistant 

professor, Dept of Mental Health Nursing. 


